
Response to the Associate Editor Decision: Publish subject to 

technical corrections (bg-2018-83) 

 

Dear Prof. Jia, 

Thank you very much for the corrections. We have revised our manuscript according 

to your comments. We are looking forward to receiving your decision. 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Biao Zhu (corresponding author) on behalf of all authors 

 

 

Associate Editor Decision: Publish subject to technical corrections (22 Aug 2018) 

by Zhongjun Jia 

Comments to the Author: 

 

Dear Prof. Zhu 

Thank you for submitting the revised ms to BGD. 

The comments and concerns have been adequately addressed. The manuscript can be 

published and the following technical concerns for your reference. 

(1) L588. delete strongly 

Response: We have deleted the word. 

 

(2) L590 delete fundamentally 

Response: We have deleted the word. 

 

Once again, thanks for your submission to BG 

 

Kind regards 

Zhongjun Jia 


